
 

01/04/2022 

Dear Editor: 

Please find enclosed our manuscript entitled “DIAGNOSIS AND MANAGEMENT OF SMALL BOWEL 

NEUROENDOCRINE TUMOURS. A STATE-OF-THE-ART ”  ,Manuscrip number : 76183 

We have corrected the grammar errors given by the editors , besides improving the figures and their 

description .Furthermore ,we have included all the suggestions in the new manuscript  

. 

We look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience. 

Sincerely, 

 Anthony Ramos-Yataco 

 Ricardo Cruzado Rivarola Hospital, Nasca, Perú. 
 (+51)997493185 

 aj96@outlook.es 

  

 


